
Helping Parents 
to Safeguard their Children 

Saturday 14th October  
Conference and workshops run by the 

Hertfordshire Safeguarding Children Board 
Saturday 14th October 10:00am to 2:00pm 

The Oak Room, Hertfordshire Development Centre, 
Robertson House, Six Hills Way, 

Stevenage, SG1 2FQ. 
 

To book a place, please send an email to  
HSCB.parents@hertfordshire.gov.uk 

Or call the HSCB Business Unit on 01992 588757 

Thinking of hiring a 
tutor?  What 

questions should I 
ask? 

mailto:HSCB.parents@hertfordshire.gov.uk

